
 

Amended Regulations dealing with obsolete references to filing fee for Permit to Drill: 

20 AAC 25.005(c)(1), (e)(2); 20 AAC 25.015(a)(1), (b)(1); 20 AAC 25.605(a). 

 

The Alaska Oil and Gas Conservation Commission has amended its regulations dealing 

with obsolete references to filing fee for Permit to Drill: 20 AAC 25.005(c)(1), (e)(2); 20 

AAC 25.015(a)(1), (b)(1); 20 AAC 25.605(a).  The amended regulation also eliminates 

the filing fees required to accompany an application for a Permit to Drill.  The Lieutenant 

Governor signed and filed the regulation changes on March 5, 2013, with an effective 

date of April 4, 2013. 

 

For further information or to obtain a copy of the amended regulations, contact Jody 

Colombie at (907) 793-1221, fax (907) 276-7542, or e-mail jody.colombie@alaska.gov. 
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